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The first meeting of the new session will take place on Thursday 5th October when 

Graham Short will deliver a talk on The Mysteries of HMS Dasher – in Memory of the 

379. 

Please refer to www.kilmarnockhistory.co.uk for details of all this winter’s talks. A 

membership card and syllabus will be available for all members to uplift at meetings.  

 

Lectures will take place in the Open Space venue within Ayrshire College, Hill Street, 

Kilmarnock unless otherwise notified, but please note we continue to meet on a 

Thursday evening for this session. 

 

Enrolment will take place at the college on the first few meeting evenings, or a postal 

subscription may be sent to; 

 

Gary Torbett, 139c Welbeck Crescent, Troon, KA10 6AP 

 

Please make cheques payable to Kilmarnock and District History Group. 

Subscription   £20. 

 

If enrolling at the college please have your form pre-completed and the correct 

remittance to hand to ensure the process is as swift as possible. If paying by bank 

transfer, please post/hand in the form with it marked that you have paid 

accordingly. 

 

Thank-you. 

 

 please detach and hand over or post with correct remittance or cheque. 
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